WATER MAIN BREAK — SEACORD LANE:

The Village of Washingtonville has lifted the boil water alert, and residents do not
have to boil water any longer in the following areas:

Woodfield Development; Emerson Drive; Seacord Lane; Moffat Road; and Bull Road

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mayor DeVinko at 845-
849-4523.

Thank you!



